Governor Walz Announces Opening Of Restaurants And Bars To Restricted Outdoor Dining June 1; Salons Opening At 25% Same Date

Yesterday afternoon the Governor announced the following:

Restaurants and bars are able to be open for outdoor seating only on June 1.
·    There can be no more than 4 people at a table or 6 from the same family
·    Tables must be 6 feet apart following social distancing guidelines
·    Masks will also be required for employees and strongly encouraged for patrons
·    Restaurant can have 50 people maximum at one time in outdoor seating
·    Restaurants are encouraged to check with local government and be creative in making outdoor space available
·    Take-out and delivery options remain

Personal care settings such as salons and barber shops can also re-open on June 1 but cannot exceed more than 25% occupancy at a time.
·    25% occupancy is based on the fire code/occupancy permit
·    Masks are required for both employees and patrons in these settings
·    Appointments only; no walk-ins allowed

Gatherings rules remain 10 people or less.

Campgrounds can open on June 1 with social distancing measures.
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